
Kate, 

 

Good morning. I am sending you a note in regard to our conversation on Monday, 

September 17, 2012 for  998 Bush Ave. St. Paul, MN 

 PIN #282922340107. I am not opposed to the new zoning being put in front of the 

Planning Commission Counsel unless it interfers with our  past new zoning of a 

compliant conforming residental, duplex, RT1. I will do my best to be at this meeting. If I 

cannot, please put this notice in front of whom it would be necessary to process our 

desire to keep our residental duplex as is.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mary I. Neal, Owner 

also known on deed as  

Mary L. Neal 

105 E. Florence St. 

Cambria, WI 53923 

09/19/2012 

 


